Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO201 **Entry Type**: Phone call

Company: Treadwell Rollo/Wareham

Start: Tue 5/10/2011 10:00 AM **End:** Tue 5/10/2011 10:30 AM

Duration: 30 minutes

Peter Cusack of Treadwell and Rollo, Marcus Niebank of City of Emeryville call about the Hydro Electro Service site. They submitted data on May 5, 2011 for the site. I was concerned about some residual soil concentrations and Peter said a final report detailing the overexcavation was forthcoming. Marcus also said the area in question is covered by the DTSC. I requested information from him regarding this.

Based on this information, I allowed development to proceed with closure to be evaluated and pursued in the future.